26th August, 1948.

Dear Sir,

With reference to correspondence which has teken place
between us recently Napectiu%the 8.3, "SAINT BeRTRAND®, 1
have to remind you that the plan of gempiug arrengements,
referred to in your letter of the 18th June lasst, is awalted
ard I shall be glad to pecelve this as socn @&s possible.

™

Yours faithfully,

~ Clerk to the -
~ Classification Committee.
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